
Notice 

Town of Little River 

 

Town of Little River Board Members will be working/helping during the recycling event on 
June 7, 2025.  Their attendance could result in a quorum of a governmental body being 
present. Such a quorum is unintended and they are not meeting to exercise the authority, 
duties, or responsibilities of any governmental body. 

 

Posted 6/6/2025 

By Amy Peterson 

Clerk, Town of Little River 


